
I ask you to oppose this bill.  

1. The river belongs to all Oregonians. Recreational skiers, tubers and surfers are already limited to areas of the river. They 
shouldn’t be banned from the river. 
2. The river is large enough that is should be able to accommodate all users. 
3. The wealthy property owners on the river knew when they bought their homes that the river was in use by recreational boat users. 
It should not be a playground limited to rich property owners, kayakers and paddle boarders. 
4. It will require the use of more fossil fuels for families to travel to reservoirs or lakes in the mountains.
5. The goal should be to allow as many Oregonians access to the beauty in our natural environment.

I’m asking you to please vote no on this bill. 


